Wednesday, July 31, 2024

Sean Q’Keefe

Town Manager

Town of Howey-in-the-Hills
101 N Palm Ave
Howey-in-the-Hills, FL 34737

Re: Piggy-Back Agreement - Lake County
Sean O’Keefe:

This letter will serve as authorization for The Town of Howey-in-the-Hills

to “Piggy-Back” our Auction contract for “Auction Services” currently in effect between George Gideon
Auctioneers, Inc. and Lake County, FL #21-0543B, effective until January 10, 2027, subject to the
following:

1. The word “County” in the auction contract and its attachments shall mean the Town of
Howey-in-the-Hills;

2. The terms “Procurement Services Officer” and County Manager in the contract shall
mean the Town Manager;

3. Under Paragraph 33, notices to the Town should be addressed as follows:

Town Manager
101 North Palm Avenue
Howey-in-the-Hills, Florida 34737

With a copy to:

Town Clerk

101 North Palm Avenue
Howey-in-the-Hills, Florida 34737

4. Paragraph 9A is revised to read as follows:
A. Termination for Convenience. This contract may be terminated by the
Town upon written notice to the Contractor. Termination takes effect
upon receipt of the notice or at such later date as may be specified in the
notice of termination. The CONTRACTOR shall be paid for all services
provided satisfactorily under the contract as of the date of termination.

We look forward to working with The Town of Howey-in-the-Hills.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Jason Gideon, Sales Manager
George Gideon Auctioneers, Inc.



